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The U.S.S. Abraham Lincoln is a Rockland County based Star Trek® fan chapter of STARFLEET, the International Star Trek 
Fan Association, Inc., located in Region 7, New York. The timeline the chapter participated in is set during the Star Trek Picard 
series. The calendar year is 2399 the Stardate is 75988. 
 
Aboard the U.S.S. Abraham Lincoln, members take on the role of a Starfleet officer serving on a starship that is exploring 
new ways for having fun and socializing with people who share a love of science fiction. 
 
The chapter meets monthly for organizational news and social gatherings. Additionally, the chapter participates in many 
chapter, regional, fleet and organizational events such as: BBQs, movies, parties, trips to museums, themed outings, 
conventions and conferences. In 2018 the Lincoln along with the USS Justice hosted the Regional Conference. A 20 year 
attendance record was set with 59 people participating. 

 
The U.S.S. Abraham Lincoln has many opportunities for participation depending on your interests. You may choose from any of 
the following shipboard sections you wish to serve in: 
 
COMMAND (Finance, Personnel, Legal)                                      BRIDGE (Conn, Ops, Shuttle Pilot)                    
SECURITY (Police, Correctional)                                      MEDICAL (Nurse, Doctor, Physical Therapist)       
ENGINEERING (Warp Technology, Power Systems)                          SCIENCES (Planetary, Astrophysics, Computers)  
SHIP SERVICES (Quartermaster, Commissary) 
 
Membership aboard the U.S.S. Abraham Lincoln is open to any STARFLEET, Int. member in good standing. Sometimes members 
may have to share in the cost of various club events. As a member of the U.S.S. Abraham Lincoln, you are entitled to an 
ID card, membership handbook, and membership in our social medium. 
 
Vaughn Armstrong (Admiral Forest ST Enterprise) & Michael Dante (Maab ST Original Series Episode “Friday’s Child”) are 
honorary members of the crew on special assignment. 
 
Are you up to the challenge of exploring “strange new worlds”, seek out new ways of having fun? If you are, fill out the 
application on our website ABRAHAMLINCOLNNCC71809.0RG or contact the officer listed below for more information. 

 
Rear Admiral Keith S. Shikowitz     STARBASE1511@gmail.com 
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